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Division of Medicaid & Long-Term Care 
Pre-Admission Screening and Resident Review 

In response to the coronavirus pandemic, Nebraska Medicaid is making temporary changes to its 

requirements around pre-admission screening and resident review (PASRR) for Medicaid beneficiaries 

living in nursing homes. These changes will ensure services continue for residents and facilities can 

continue to receive payment.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Changes to PASRR:  

Nebraska now has more in regards to PASRRs that require a new PASRR on or before the expiration date 
established by the short-term PASRR.  These types of PASRRs include categorical, 30 day hospital exempt 
and short-term Level II PASRRs. 

Nursing facilities will be responsible for submitting a new PASRR 7-10 days prior to the expiration date of the 
short-term PASRR to Maximus.   

If extraordinary circumstances exist and the new PASRR cannot be completed by Maximus prior to the 
expiration date of the current short-term PASRR, Maximus will contact Medicaid Long-Term Care and 
Institutional Services to implement up to a 30-day waiver to complete the renewal PASRR.   

Medicaid Long-Term Care and Institutional Services will ensure claims continue to be paid as long as the 
renewal is completed within the 30-day period. 

Contact Information for PASRR:  

Medicaid Long-Term Care and Institutional Services 

DHHS.MLTCInstitutionalServices@nebraska.gov

Maximus  

Ascend-nepasrr@maximus.com
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